The Sharps Cemetery Association met in Rock Session House, Tuesday evening, April 27, 1971 with eleven members present.

The meeting was in charge of John Corcoran.

The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved. The treasury report was read. The amount of money in the treasury is as follows:

Savings Account	\$ \$ 13.23
Checking Account	\$ 1,508.04
Bank Certificates	\$11,500.00
Total	\$13,021.27

All new corner stones must be installed level with the grass.

A motion was made and seconded that no plastic

flowers be permitted to be placed on the graves during
the mowing season. Also no trees or shrubs be planted on
the graves without permission.

The meeting adjourned.

Corinne Patchell(Acting Secretary.)